
William Paterson University Police Department 

Three Services to Drivers in Need of Assistance 

 
The Department of Public Safety offers three services to people who require assistance for their 

vehicles. Those services are performing battery jumps, unlocking vehicles, and providing directions on 
campus. 
 

If a driver cannot start his/her vehicle due to an uncharged battery, the University Police can 
assist the driver by responding with appropriate equipment for no fee. However, the driver must be 
prepared to show a form of identification before assistance is provided. If you should need any of those 
services, please call the University Police at (973) 720-2300. 
 

If a driver cannot enter his/her vehicle due to the vehicle being locked and due to the key being 
unavailable, the University Police can assist the driver by unlocking the vehicle for no fee. However, the 
driver must be prepared to show a form of identification before assistance is provided. If you should 
need any of those services, please call the University Police at (973) 720-2300. 
 

If a driver needs assistance to find a location on campus, the University Police can provide 
directions by telephone or in person. A driver needing directions can call (973) 720-2301 for directions, 
can wave down a university police officer for directions in person, or can stop by the University’s Public 
Safety Building for directions in person and/or for a map of the campus. 
 


